
 
 

BOROUGH OF WILDWOOD CREST  
GREEN TEAM 

          Meeting Minutes – February 22, 2023 
Borough Hall, 6101 Pacific Avenue 
 
 

Co-Chair’s MacQueen & Devlin called the Borough of Wildwood Crest Green Team to order at 1 
pm. 
 
MacQueen & Devlin read the “Sunshine Act” and lead the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
Co-Chair MacQueen, Co-Chair Devlin, Member Deissroth, Member Cusella, Member Caruso, 
Member Corradino, Member Mears, Member Filerino and Secretary Archer were in attendance. A 
quorum was declared.  Member Vassallo, Member Anzelone, Member Little, Member Marino 
were not present. Borough Administrator Constance Mahon was in attendance.  
 
The minutes from meeting January 25 were approved on motion of Co-Chair MacQueen, second 
by Co-Chair Devlin and unanimous voice vote of members eligible to vote. 
 
No Correspondence was received.  
 
Under old business, a question and answer session was held between Members and Co-Chair 
MacQueen in relation to Sustainable Jersey.  A power point presentation will be held at a future 
meeting for the entire team to learn SJ.  Administrator Mahon discussed the importance of 
Community Forestry Management for the Borough as a whole.  It is included in the Capital 
Projects for the Borough which will lend to future grants.  In conjunction with the Lomax Group, a 
tree inventory will be held while the trees are under full canopy.  Then under guidance of 
Sustainable Jersey, the borough can apply for a grant to purchase trees and follow a planting and 
maintenance plan. 
 
Under new business, team discussed the soft opening of the Creative Arts Pavilion on Friday 
March 24.  All members were encouraged to attend.  In addition, members were asked to come 
up with ideas for the annual Arbor Day celebration on April 28.  Co-Chair MacQueen asked all  
members to please return their forms regarding membership. She reminded everyone of the 
importance of meeting attendance. 
 
No members of the public spoke. 
 
The Team will meet on Wednesday April 26 at 1 p.m.  
 
Meeting adjourned on motion of Co-Chair Devlin second by Co-Chair MacQueen and unanimous 
voice vote at 2 p.m. 
 


